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Jane Tucker

From: ALLEN, Sarah J[Sarah ALLEN@nats co.uk] on behalf of NATS Safeguarding
[NATSSafeguarding@nats. co. uk]

Sent: 22 October 2012 12:16
To: planning
Subject: Your Ref: 3/2012/0863 (Our Ref: W(F)15985)

We refer to the application above The proposed development has been examined by our technical
safeguarding teams. In the timeframe given to us we have been unable to thoroughly investigate the
effects of the proposed development on our Operations, however, the relevant teams are being
consulted.

Based on our preliminary technical findings, the proposed development does conflict with our
safeguarding criteria. Accordingly, NATS (En Route) plc gbjects to the proposal. We will notify you
within 4-6 weeks of the results of our operational assessment. Only if this assessment shows the
impact to be acceptable will we be able to withdraw our objection.

We would like to take this opportunity to draw your attention to the legal obligation of local authorities
to consult NATS before granting planning permission for a wind farm. The obligation to consult arises
in respect of certain applications that would affect a technical site operated by or on behalf of NATS
(such sites being identified by safeguarding plans that are issued to local planning authorities).

In the event that any recommendations made by NATS are not accepted, local authorities are further
obliged to notify both NATS and the Civil Aviation Authority ("CAA") of that fact (which may lead to
the decision made being subject to review whether by the CAA referring the matter for further scrutiny
or by appropriate action being taken in the courts).

As this further notification is intended to allow the CAA sufficient time to consider whether further
scrutiny is required, we understand that the notification should be provided prior to any granting of
permission. You should be aware that a failure to consult NATS, or to take into account NATS's
comments when deciding whether to approve a planning application, could cause serious safety risks
for air traffic.

-

If you have any queries regarding this matter you can contact us using the details below.

Yours faithfully

Sarah Allen

NATS Safeguarding
natssafeguarding@nats.co.uk

If you are not the intended reC|p|ent please notify our Help Desk at Email
Information. Solutions@nats.co. uk immediately. You should not copy or use this email or attachment
{s) for any purpose nor disclose their contents to any other person.

NATS computer systéms may be monitored and communications carried on them recorded, to sécure
the effective operation of the system.

Please note that neither NATS nor the sender accepts any responsibility for viruses or any losses
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